CRAZY HORSE MEMORIAL®: POW/MIA National Chair of Honor Event -

Friday, September 3rd

Find below the press release for a special event - POW/MIA National Chair of
Honor Event honoring our veterans and current military.

We would be happy to send photos separately, give interviews and additional
support materials. If needed please contact info@crazyhorse.org or Amanda
Allcock. (contact information below)

Your time and support is greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,
Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation
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a POW/MIA National Chair of Honor display

Crazy Horse Memorial®: POW/MIA National Chair of Honor Event
Friday, September 3rd

August 30th, 2021 — CUSTER, SD

Crazy Horse Memorial will hold a special event for our veterans and active
service members on Friday, September 3rd, where 'One Empty Seat' - a
National Chair of Honor - will be unveiled in the Native American Educational
and Cultural Center at Crazy Horse Memorial. The bond between Indian
Nations and the US military has been and remains strong. Moreover, warriors
do not need to be drafted; they step forward when duty calls. American
Indians per capita have had the highest percentage of their people in military
service exceeding every American ethnic group. The Crazy Horse Memorial
has a long standing tradition of honoring veterans, not only with our veterans
programs but also with multiple educational displays throughout the



Memorial, such as the Code Talkers exhibit and much more.

"Dad - Korczak - was a World War |l veteran and proud to serve our country,”
said Monique Ziolkowski, CEO of the Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation. "He
was also very appreciative of all who have served and would be honored to
have this event and chair on display at Crazy Horse."

An Honor Guard processional will start on our Viewing Deck and proceed to
the Cultural Center starting at 12:30pm. An hour-long program honoring our
POW-MIA soldiers and all of our veterans and active military in attendance
will culminate with the unveiling of the new 'One Empty Seat' POW-MIA
National Chair of Honor display.

The POW-MIA Chair of Honor is a national program of The Rolling Thunder,
a nonprofit organization with over 95 chapters nationwide, focused on
Prisoner of War and Missing in Action issues, as well as veterans affairs. The
group is known for its motorcycle rides to focus attention on veterans, with
the motto “We WIill Not Forget;” therefore, the POW-MIA Chairs remain
perpetually empty.

Representatives of Rolling Thunder and local veterans groups will be in
attendance. Local veterans groups have been invited to participate in the
ceremony.

For more information, please visit www.crazyhorse.org and follow The Crazy
Horse Memorial® on all social media and/or or contact Amanda Allcock
at 605-673-4681 or email Amanda.Allcock@crazyhorse.org.

About Crazy Horse Memorial

Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation’s mission is to honor, protect, and preserve
the culture, traditions, and living heritage of the Indians of North America. The
Memorial fuffills its mission by continuing the progress on the world’s largest
mountain sculpture, acting as a repository for Native American artifacts, arts
and crafts through THE INDIAN MUSEUM OF NORTH AMERICA® and THE
NATIVE AMERICAN EDUCATIONAL & CULTURAL CENTER®; by
establishing and operating THE INDIAN UNIVERSITY OF NORTH AMERICA®,
and when practical, a medical training center for American Indians.



